
 

 

 

18th RYCO Governing Board Meeting: Serbia Concludes Its 2022 

Chairmanship of RYCO 

 

Serbia’s 2022 Chairmanship of the RYCO Governing Board was concluded with the 

18th Governing Board Meeting that took place on 15th-17th December in Belgrade. 

This is the second time during the 2022 Chairmanship of Serbia that the Governing 

Board members have met – with the first time being on 17th-19th July for the 17th 

Governing Board Meeting also in Belgrade. 

During the 17th and 18th meeting of the Governing Board, key matters for the future 

of RYCO functioning were discussed and important decisions were made that will 

allow more opportunities for the young people in the region. 

The 18th Governing Board Meeting and Serbia’s 2022 Chairmanship was finalized 

with handing over the Chairmanship from Serbia to Albania, which will be Chairing 

the Governing Board in 2023. 

Both meetings were organized in a hybrid format, allowing members of the 

Governing Board to attend online via the Zoom platform. 

 


